SUMMARY OF JASPER PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING HELD ON JULY 16, 2020

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 5:00 P.M.

The minutes of the June 18, 2020 meeting were unanimously approved.

The Jasper Planning commission reviewed a Final Plat for a phase of the Cottages at Blackwell Meadows.
This request was unanimously approved by the Commission.

The meeting was adjourned.



